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 The Tourism Department has taken efforts to identify new / naturally rich 

tourism potential areas and publicise the less known tourists spots in Tamil Nadu. 

 

 Accordingly it is proposed to provide improvement works at Manora, one of the 

important coastal tourist places in Thanjavur District considering the historical 

importance of the place.  It is proposed to construct rest shed, accommodation 

facilities for the Tourists, p.ovide children's park and also to provide boating facilities. 

For this the Government have sanctioned a sum of Rs.31.95 lakhs for carrying out 

the above works during 2006-07.  (G.O.Ms.No.33, Tourism and Culture Department, 

dated 16.3.2007)  
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